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Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From:
Sent:  Saturday, August 11, 2007 9:54 AM
To:
Subject: Residents and at!
Residents . ' of the former

IBM facility (Off Franklin Ave) had soil samples test positive for chemical contamination. (North of the train tracks,
East of Mckinley, South of Franklin Ave.) They can't understand why they have not seen anything in the media
about the chemical contamination finding in the region (soil) yet.

The couple whom have kids at the address said that after the soil samples were taken and tested positive, Vapor
intrusion tests were conducted over two months ago but no word yet about results to the homeowner.

Which leads to my follow up question:

1. Is the DEC/DEC testing for and keeping separate records for soil sample testing and do they get reported the
same as vapor intrusion results to the public?

2. What is the action plan in a scenario where soil samples test positive but vapor intrusion is negative? Will there
be a cleanup planned to prevent potential future vapor intrusion?
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